								September 23, 2020

The governing body met in special session at 6:00 p.m., September 23, 2020 in the council room.  Mayor Joe Mitchell and council members Alice Lackey, Kylee Luckeroth, Mike Stallbaumer, Steve Benett, Ray Shinn and Jim Mitchell were present.  Also present was City Administrator Matt Rehder.

At 6:00 p.m., Jim Mitchell moved and Alice Lackey seconded a motion to go into executive session for forty-five minutes until 6:45 p.m. for a personnel matter to include the Mayor, council members and City Administrator Matt Rehder.  All six voted aye.

At 6:45 p.m., Jim Mitchell moved and Alice Lackey seconded a motion to go into executive session for forty minutes until 7:25 p.m. for a personnel matter to include the Mayor, council members and City Administrator Matt Rehder.  All six voted aye.

At 7:25 p.m., Jim Mitchell moved and Alice Lackey seconded a motion to go into executive session for twenty minutes until 7:45 p.m. for a personnel matter to include the Mayor, council members and City Administrator Matt Rehder.  All six voted aye.

Meeting reopened.  At 7:45 p.m., Alice Lackey moved and Jim Mitchell seconded a motion to adjourn the meeting.  All six voted aye.





							Matt Rehder
							City Administrator

